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August 2025 Newsletter # 2 Steamboat Shores Emory, TX 75440       
Steamboat Shores is more than a place —it’s a community we call 
home.  

President’s Message 
Dear Owners and Neighbors, 

As we venture into a new season, I want to express my gratitude to each one of you for your 
unwavering commitment to our association and for making Steamboat Shores a warm, 
welcoming community. Our shared efforts continue to foster a sense of belonging, safety, 
and pride. This newsletter is designed to keep you informed, connected, and inspired, and 
to celebrate the collective achievements that make our community thrive. 

Upcoming Events and Activities 

Board meetings will be last weekend of every month 
Our August meeting will be August 30,2025.  All owners are encouraged to attend. We’ll 
discuss important updates and take questions from our members. 

Steamboat Shores Food Box  
Our Food box is in our pavilion every third Saturday. The date for this month will be 
Saturday August 16,2025. We will have food and other items put out for our members for 
free. If you have a neighbor that is in need please let us know and we can deliver to them. 

Kids Fishing Rodeo 
Join us on Saturday, August 23,2025 at 8:30 am. We’ll meet at the fishing pier at 8:30 AM. 
Kids 15 and under can enter our first fishing rodeo. We will have helpers to bait hooks and 
take fish off. We will give out prizes for different categories. We will also provide snacks 
and drinks. Hopefully the kids will love it, and we can do it next year. 



Community Updates 

Yard of the Month 
We are excited to announce that we are bringing back yard of the month. The yard that gets 
the most votes will get a sign put is their yard and their name goes in for a drawing at the 
end of the year for $100.00 dollars provided by activity. The yard is also judged on best 
improved yard.  

Men’s coffee Saturday mornings at 8am in our pavilion                                                                                           
Our new Maintenace man, Robert Ayers started the last 
weekend of July. 

Contact Information for Board members 
President - Debbie Andrews –903-530-8024 
1st Vice President – Dale Corbett –214-458-5303 
2nd Vice President – Jerry Allbritton –903-438-6055 
Secretary – Bryan Holland – 231-286-1777      
 Treasurer – Sharon Bagley- 903-474-4088     
 Road Commissioner – Jason Jones- 903-335-2600                 
Utility Commissioner – Mark Madewell – 469- 258-3017 

 
Steamboat Shores is home to many of us. Let’s help keep it clean and safe for all of us. 
Thank you to all the volunteers your care, and your commitment are greatly appreciated. 

The Steamboat Shores Owners Association Board, Steamboat.Shores2020@gmail.com 
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